

Unit 4

I go to school



1 Прослушай аудиозапись, определи, какое высказывание прозвучало, и выбери соответствующую букву.

- 1 a) There aren't any plants on the windowsill.
b) There are no plants on the windowsill.
- 2 a) It's eight forty in the evening.
b) It's eight fourteen in the evening.
- 3 a) There is some butter on the butter dish.
b) There is a lot of butter on the butter dish.
- 4 a) I don't understand what you are saying.
b) I can't understand what you are saying.
- 5 a) We usually have some thick soup for lunch.
b) We usually have some fish soup for lunch.
- 6 a) How many blackboards are there in your classroom?
b) How many blackboards are there in your school?
7. a) It's six forty-three p.m.
b) It's six thirty-three p.m.

2 Посмотри на картинки и дополни предложения подходящими по смыслу словами.

- 1 We always have hot _____ for lunch.
- 2 There are _____ desks in our classroom.
- 3 There are _____ chairs in our school.
- 4 Give me this _____ please.
- 5 It's _____ p.m.



13

84



3. Чтобы закончить предложения, перенеси в пропуски соответствующие предлоги из рамки

is	are	some	any	is	some
----	-----	------	-----	----	------

1. There _____ a table in the middle of the kitchen.
2. Are there _____ plants on the windowsill?
3. There _____ some pictures on the wall.
4. There _____ a carpet on the floor.
5. There is _____ milk in the cup.
6. There are _____ English books on the shelf.



4. Послушай, что говорят Марк (Mark) и Стив (Steve) о своих классных комнатах. Соотнеси описание их классных комнат и номерами картинок.



1.

2.

Mark

Steve

5. Прочитай, что рассказывает про свою новую школу Мэри (Mary), и предложения после текста. Если утверждения после текста верные, выбери английское слово **TRUE**, если утверждения неверные, выбери английское слово **FALSE**.



I like my new school. It is very modern and good but it is not near my house. So every morning I take a bus and go to school. The school is big. There are forty-one classrooms in it. My classroom is light and clean. There are fourteen desks and twenty-eight chairs in my classroom. In front of the desks there is the teacher's desk. It is brown. There is a cupboard next to it and a long blackboard behind it. We often go to the blackboard and write on it. There is a map and some pictures on the wall. There are three big windows with wide windowsills in the classroom. There are a lot of plants on the windowsills. There is a hall near our classroom. There are two sofas and a piano in it. There is a beautiful carpet in the middle of the hall. I like to play there with my friends.

There is a lunch room downstairs. It is a very big room with wide windows. There are a lot of tables and benches in the lunch room. All the pupils of our school usually have meals there.

1. Mary's new school is old.

True False

2. The teacher's desk is black.

True False

3. There is a piano in Mary's classroom.

True False

4. There are no carpets in Mary's school.

True False

5. The windows in the lunch room are wide.

True False

6. Посмотри на картинку и напиши ответы на вопросы



1. Who is there by the table?
2. What is there on the floor?
3. How many plants are there on the windowsill?
4. Are there any pictures on the wall?
5. Is there a piano in the room?

Социокультурные знания



Посмотри фрагмент 4 - мультфильма "The Queen's Corgi" и напиши ответы на вопросы: "Представители какой страны готовятся к встрече?", "Представители какой страны приезжают?"

Выбери названия стран, в которых английский язык является родным.

Россия, Великобритания, США, Франция, Канада, Германия, Австралия, Испания.